
Take The Coaching to Chapters
Land O’Lakes District

Objective: 
Provide coaching to those Choruses who:

a. Did not participate in Division contest in previous year or years.

b. Participated in Division contest in previous year or years but did not qualify for

the District contest.

c. Choruses who want to improve their performance package or basic repertoire.

Division VP/Chapter Counselor role:

1. Identify chorus(s) for coaching based on the above criteria. 

2. Contact Chapter Music Vice President and/or Chorus Director to explain the

TTCC program and that their chorus is eligible for a free coaching session.

3. Determine available date(s) for the coaching (have more than one date).  Note,

the best time for a coaching session would be about 3-6 weeks prior to their

division contest or annual show.

4. Coach -  It is important that the coach selected be familiar with the chorus and

the director.  Judd Orff will assist in selection of the coach for each chorus.  It is

possible a chorus may want a certain coach, however, it must be recognized this

may not be possible due to availability and/or stipend required as described

below.

NOTE: It is preferred that the coach live within a distance from the chapter that

he can return home the same evening.

Expenses
Expenses for the coach are paid by the District Treasurer and are limited to two

(2) coaching sessions in a calendar year.  Mileage is at standard District rate of $

.25 per mile. The District does NOT pay a stipend for the coach but will

reimburse expenses incurred for the evening such as a meal en-route or with the

director prior to the coaching session.

To arrange for a coaching session for your Chorus contact the Chairman:

TTCC Chairman - Dave Sylte - sylte0004@msn.com

Coaching Advisor - Judd Orff - juddorff3108@msn.com
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